

June 3, 2014

The Board
William Campbell-Taylor
12 Gravel Lane
London E1 7AW
England

Dear Sir or Madam:

I came across the website of your non-profit organization, and as a direct descendant of William Campbell-Taylor was just thrilled to see his name honored in this way.

I'm proud to think that his name lives on in the good causes you are supporting. It is so important in these troubled times that decent folks take a stand for the principles that we have in common, and celebrate these values.

Sincerely,

Lara Chandler